
From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: 6/27/2011 1:02:17 PM
To: 'Zafar, Marzia' (marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Wilner

We don't know anything about him. Our lawyer was trying to figure out the same thing since the first 
time we saw him was at the hearing. I don't think he was CPUC, either, check out where he claims to 
have 50yrs experience with radio:

http://www.wilnerandassociates.com/SmartMetersThreattoNationalSecuritv.html
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